Alicia Forsythe

From: Okita, David@DWR <David.Okita@water.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 3:50 PM

To: Alicia Forsythe

Subject: Re: CEQA

| reviewed the drafts you sent of Chapter 1-4. | did not have any comments other than what
you noted below that it may be good to somehow identify actions DWR will be taking as a
Responsible Agency. Also, Table 4-2 should list DWR needing to approve some type of
operational agreement with SRA.

David Okita, PE
Department of Water Resources
530 902-7588

From: Alicia Forsythe <aforsythe@sitesproject.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 9:44 AM

To: Okita, David@DWR <David.Okita@water.ca.gov>

Cc: Laurie Warner Herson <laurie.warner.herson@phenixenv.com>; Jerry Brown
<jbrown@sitesproject.org>

Subject: FW: CEQA

Hi David — Jerry sent your email onto me. Perfect timing. We will be sending Chapters 1 through 4 to
Responsible Agencies today for review. You will get an email from me later this afternoon. We do not

yet have the whole document ready for review, but will be getting chapters out as they are ready.

| appreciate your list of DWR’s actions below. | think we will need to update the text in Chapter 1 to
reflect these as we have some of these described more generally.

Ali

Alicia Forsythe | Environmental Planning and Permitting Manager | Sites Reservoir Project |
916.880.0676 | aforsythe@sitesproject.org | www.SitesProject.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.



From: Jerry Brown <jbrown@sitesproject.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:31 AM

To: Alicia Forsythe <aforsythe@sitesproject.org>
Subject: Fwd: CEQA

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Okita, David@DWR" <David.Okita@water.ca.gov>

Date: March 24, 2021 at 7:14:14 AM PDT

To: Jerry Brown <jbrown@sitesproject.org>

Cc: "Cooke, Robert@DWR" <Robert.Cooke@water.ca.gov>, "Maroney, Jagruti@ DWR"
<Jagruti.Maroney@water.ca.gov>

Subject: CEQA

Jerry...

Just a reminder that DWR, as a responsible agency, wants to be involved in the
development of the revised environmental documents for the Sites Project. We
will rely on that document to meet DWR's needs for the following actions and
plan to issue CEQA findings and a Notice of Determination based on the Sties
environmental documents.

- Agreement with Sites Authority for operations

- SWP Long Term Water Supply Contract amendment for participating
Contractors and/or agreements

-Water rights petitions
-Emergency Response Public Benefit Agreement
-Flood Control Public Benefit Agreement (no CEQA needed)
We would like to review the Administrative draft to see that it adequately covers

these items.

We have recently reviewed the Los Vaqueros EIR/EIS and found that they have
adequately covered similar DWR actions in their documents.

David Okita, PE
Department of Water Resources
530 902-7588



